





# Your Child Is Invited to the Good News Club®!!



Good News Club<sup>®</sup> is a FREE, exciting, fun-filled, weekly after-school club that meets across America. Good News Clubs emphasize respect for authority, moral values and character development based on Biblical principles. Your child will enjoy...

## **BIBLE LESSONS SONGS SCRIPTURE MEMORY NEW FRIENDS GAMES SNACKS**

#### Who teaches the club?

Good News Clubs are sponsored by specially trained Christians in your community who are concerned for the spiritual well-being of your child. All club workers are screened as required by CEF's Child Protection Policy to ensure your child's safety.

### Who can attend?

Students in grades K-5 are invited to attend with parent permission, regardless of religious background. Parents are welcome and encouraged to attend.

> Every Tuesday 3:15PM - 5:20PM/ Start date: October 7th /D101 **Contact: Carolyn Underman:** carolyn.underman@me.com

Parent/Guardian: All children must be picked up promptly at GNC end time. Our policies do not allow GNC teachers or helpers to remain after club. If your child is not picked up immediately after club three times throughout the school year, he/she will not be allowed to continue attending. Thank you for understanding.



Sponsored by: Child Evangelism Fellowship of Carroll County

Email: cefcarrollco@gmail.com

The United States Constitution requires schools to respect the right of all external organizations to distribute flyers to students at school if the school permits any such organization to distribute flyers. Accordingly, the school cannot discriminate among groups wishing to distribute flyers at school and does not endorse the content of any flyer distributed at school. The school encourages parents to assist their children in making choices appropriate for them.

These materials are neither sponsored by or endorsed by the Board of Education, the Superintendent, or this school.







## **Good News Club**®

Name

**Registration Form** 

(Child's Name) has my permission to attend the Good News Club at LINTON SPRINGS ELEMENTARY every TUESDAY, 3:15-5:20PM from October 7, 2025, to May 5, 2026. Please Email: this form to Carolyn Underman: carolyn.underman@me.com.

My child (circle) walks home/ will be picked/ will be picked up in after-care

PHOTOS: You (circle one) MAY	or MAY NOT	take pictures of my	child for GNC promos.
Parent/Guardian Signature		Print Name	
	Parent or gu	ardian in the military	y? (circle one) YES NO
Date			
Child's birthday	Age	Grade	M/F (circle one)
Address			
Street		City/State	Zip
Parent/Guardian			_
Primary Phone	Email		
Parent/Guardian			
Primary Phone	Er	nail	
Church			_
Security/custody issues with	this child?		
Food allergies or medical cond	ditions?		
EMERGENCY CONTACTS (F	•		
Name			
PERMISSION FOR PICK-UP			
amePhone			

Phone